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Subject: Meeting Notification
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April 2, 2025

Dear Michael Judge and the Siting Board,

I am writing to express my deep disappointment  at not getting a notification of these meetings
directly from you. 
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/2024-grid-equity-act-stakeholder-sessions
I can imagine there are many  "stakeholders" in the dark about this.

I have signed up for every list that I ever found related to solar siting. I have attended many
meetings and hearings, so I cannot imagine why I am not on your list for this notification. 

Please let me know why I was not notified.

I am requesting that you fix these errors by:
1- Sending a notice directly to all of your stakeholder lists related to solar siting or other
related topics. ( I myself must be on five of them.)
2- Hold a hearing in Greenfield so that people can conveniently attend.

Thank you for your time regarding this critical issue.
Sincerely,
Dr. Jodi Rodar




